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November 12, 2020
  
Dear Student Leaders:
   
As you may be aware, the COVID positivity rates in our university community and throughout the state
have been steadily increasing for the last several weeks.  We indicated in our last communication about
events and gatherings that we would continue to monitor the situation and pause or make other
adaptations as needed.  As we near the point in the semester where in-person instruction will be ending
and students will be moving away from campus, we must all exercise an abundance of caution to contain
the spread of the virus.
   
Effective immediately, all in-person student organization gatherings, events and tabling activities, even
those of 10 people or fewer, will once again be prohibited.  This limitation applies both to on-campus and
off-campus events and gatherings of any kind. For organizations with on-campus space reservations,
please work with your event planner to cancel or convert those plans to a virtual method. The restriction
will be in place at least through the end of the calendar year, and we will provide more information as it
becomes available regarding the potential to resume in-person programs in the spring semester.
   
We greatly appreciate the commitment made by the members of our university community to keep each
other as safe as possible, and we are grateful for your understanding about this decision.  We remain
Together As Buckeyes.  

If you have trouble viewing this newsletter, click here.
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